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As the camping season winds down and winter approaches, it’s that time again to safely 
relocate your trailers, RVs and boats to a designated seasonal storage area. Beginning on Nov. 
1, recreational vehicles are no longer permitted for parking on residential driveways until the 
start of the 2024 camping season in May. 

Cochrane.ca/200/RVs-Trailers

cochrane.ca/Jobs

We’re Hiring

RFPs
Printing and Mailing Services

Closing Date: Oct. 6, 2023

cochrane.ca/RFP

Did you transform your outdoor space this summer? Get 
rewarded for your water-saving efforts. You may be eligible 
to receive a rebate for your water conservation methods, 
including, lawn alternatives, mulch and fescue sod.

Cochrane.ca/rebates

Thanksgiving
Facility Closures

All Cochrane facilities, including The 
Station at Cochrane Crossing and the 
Cochrane Eco Centre are closed for 
Thanksgiving Day on Monday, Oct. 9.

Waste & recycling cart collection will 
continue as scheduled on Monday, Oct. 9.

Planner 1

Fire Prevention Officer 

Community Development 
Worker - Poverty Reduction 

Facility Services Cleaner (casual)

Be Bear Aware 
It’s bear season. Stay bear-aware with these simple 
tips & avoid dangerous wildlife encounters:

•	 Secure your garbage and only put waste and 
organics carts out the morning of collection. 

•	 Eliminate food sources by taking down bird feeders, 
cleaning up pet waste and tidying around fruit trees.

•	 Keep your furry friends on a leash.
•	 Carry bear spray for added safety.

Alberta.ca/alberta-bearsmart.aspx

Seasonal Trailer Parking: 
Time to consider alternative storage options 

Maximize Your Savings: 
Claim your water conservation rebate 


